Rehearsals for the 53rd Graduation Ceremony

Date and time:

Thu, 2015-09-03 13:23

The University of Nairobi is ready for the 53" graduation ceremony tomorrow September , 4,
2015 and at the moment, graduands are rehearsing at the Graduation Square

The graduation rehearsals were attended by the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter M. F. Mbithi, The 4
Deputy Vice-Chancellors, Principals of the 6 Colleges, Deans and Directors of the various
schools.

The gradaunds were thoroughly briefed on a few housekeeping issues that need to be adhered to,
key among them; every gradaund needs to be in a graduation attire, maintaining silence during
the graduation ceremony, the tarsal being turned from left to right upon conferment of the
degree, being punctual as the graduation will start from 7am in the morning and returning the
hired items after 7 days and collection of the degree certificates 30 Days after the graduation day,
failure to which storage charges of Kshs.1,000 will be incurred per year.

Prof. Henry Mutoro, the Deputy Vice Chancellor ( Academic Affairs), informed the graduands
that the degree certificates will bear the same names as they appear on the Student Management
System (SMIS) and the graduands should therefore confirm that their names are spelt correctly
before collecting their certificates 30 days later. Graduands were urged to join the Alumni
Association and to be the brand ambassadors of the University.

Congratulations to the graduating class of 2015!






